
 

 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: Christmas Services  
 
On Tuesday 19th December we will be holding our Christmas Services and Christmas Nativity.  
 

• Children KS1 would like to invite parents and carers in for our Christingle Service at 9.15am in 
school. You will be asked to enter the main hall via the Rainbow Club entrance after 9am on 
the day.  
 

• KS2 will be holding their Christmas Carol Service at St Mary’s Church at 11am on Tuesday 19th 
December. We are delighted to be able to invite parents and carers to this special service.  

 

• EYFS would like to invite parents and carers in for their Christmas Nativity at 2.45pm in school. 
You will be asked to enter the main hall via the Rainbow Club entrance after 2.30pm on the 
day. 

 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs L Clare  
 
Assistant Head Teacher 

      Headteacher:  Mr P Wilson 

      Assistant Headteachers: Mrs L Clare & Mrs M Cuthbert   
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